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NEWS RELEASE 

MCSD Board of Education Selects Andrews for Superintendent 

COLUMBUS- The Muscogee County Board of Education selects Dr. Susan Andrews of 
Harris County, Georgia to be the next Superintendent of the Muscogee County School 
District.  At the regular Board meeting, on Monday, December 8, 2008, the Board will 
vote to confirm the contract with Dr. Andrews. 

In an effort to have continuity, the Board of Education also voted to have Dr. John A. 
Phillips, Jr. continue as Interim Superintendent, pending approval by the State 
Department of Education. 

For more information e-mail communications@mcsdga.net, or call Karen P. Jones in 
the Board of Education office at (706) 748-2164, kpjones@mcsdga.net . 
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